
 

 

 
Wednesday 8 February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following the earthquake in Turkey and Syria on Monday, our thoughts and condolences are with those 
CGA families with friends and family that have been affected.  
 
As part of our academy value of compassion, we will be raising funds for the Red Cross Turkey-Syria 
appeal this Friday. There will be donation buckets at the morning gates and students that are able to can 
make a voluntary contribution of £1. If any parents would like to donate, more information about the Red 
Cross appeal and the donation link, click here 
 
If any parents are particularly concerned about their own child’s wellbeing as a result of this news, please 
do let us know by contacting your child’s Head of Year, emailing CGA@clapton.hackney.sch.uk or calling 
main reception. 
 
 

Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Anna Feltham  
Headteacher 

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal#form-donate-module
mailto:CGA@clapton.hackney.sch.uk

